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Dear Mrs. Özyenici and Mrs. Geerts,  

Thank you for your letter dated 27 March. I am pleased to see that we are making progress, and 

we appreciate your constructive engagement and feedback.  

I would also like to share that we have now received an update from the responsible product 

team that after identifying some possible security investments as part of our Private Preview, the 

anticipated date of our Public Preview has been extended from March to May 2024. This 

extension will allow us the opportunity to further enhance the security measures of our services, 

thereby ensuring we meet the highest standards for our users. We appreciate your 

understanding and patience as we make these improvements .    

As to your points related to the UX/UI interface and the licensing terms for inbound DANE, 

please also note that we have provided your feedback to the product team and will align closely 

with them. 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Anke den Ouden 

Microsoft Corporation is an equal opportunity employer. 
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